
EDGERTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

“Flying Dutchmen” 

 PO Box 28, 423 FIRST AVENUE WEST    EDGERTON, MN. 56128 

PHONE: 507-442-7881     FAX: 507-442-8541 

 

 

Keith Buckridge    Brian Gilbertson        Eric Schultz 
Superintendent/PK-5 Principal   6-12 Principal         Athletic Director 

kbuckridge@edgertonpublic.com  bgilbertson@edgertonpublic.com  eschultz@edgertonpublic.com 

 
10/17/23 

 

RE: COVID UPDATE 

 

Dutchmen Families, 

 

Thankfully, our community continues to weather the current strain of COVID-19 quite well. 

While it impacts the immunocompromised and elderly persons most severely, for most healthy 

individuals, many endure this newest strain of Covid with quite manageable symptoms. 

 

We continue to take our direction from the Minnesota Department of Health and our local 

county COVID-19 experts. School guidelines have not changed much for 2023-24. Basically, 

stay home for 5 full days, if your symptoms have resolved or are resolving, you may return to 

school/work on day 6. Masking is recommended from day 6-10, but is not required. We 

certainly don’t want your child to stay at home for a “suspected covid-like illness”. Free at- 

home tests are available in the school health office, just ask. 

 

As always, we take the health and well- being of our students and staff very seriously. If our 

community situation would change, please be assured we will respond to keep Dutchmen 

students and staff safe, healthy and learning! 

 

Stay healthy, 

 

Mrs. Nerem &amp; Mrs. Krosschell 

 


